
CHAMBER OF THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS 
YANKTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

BUDGET WORKSHOP – JUNE 15TH, 2020, 5:30 P.M. 
 
 

The Budget Workshop of the Board of City Commissioners of the City of Yankton was called to order 
by Mayor Johnson. 
Roll Call:  Present:  Commissioners Benson, Carda, Hoffner, Moser, Miner, Schramm and Webber. 
City Manager Leon and City Attorney Den Herder were also present. Absent: Commissioner Ferdig. 
Quorum present. 
 
There were no public appearances at this time. 
 
City Manager, Amy Leon, gave a general discussion of the 5-Year Capital Improvement Plan 
Preliminary 2021 Budget. No official action was taken at this time. 
 
At 6:53 p.m., the City Manager led a discussion about the Preliminary 2021 BBB or “211” Outside 
Agency Fund and the effects that are anticipated due the revenue drop experienced thus far from the 
effects of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
The general consensus of the City Commission was to spend down the surplus balance to avoid 2020 
or 2021 cuts to outside agencies. No official action was taken at this time.  
 
No additional budget meeting on June 16th, 2020 is needed. 
 
Action 20-261 
Moved by Commissioner Benson, seconded by Commissioner Carda, to adjourn at 7:12 p.m. 
Roll Call:  All members present voting “Aye;” voting “Nay:” None. 
Motion adopted. 

 
              

        Nathan V Johnson, Mayor   
                                    

 
ATTEST:                                                        
  Al Viereck, Finance Officer 
 


